
Dear Parents,
Thank you for choosing Noah’s Ark Daycare for your child's care and education this year. We hope your child is enjoying their time with us. As you may know, January is the month we begin registration for our summer program and fall program. To regulate our enrollment, we require all families to register for summer and/or fall. 
We know that several families like to take advantage of vacations and family time  and do not need childcare services during the summer. This registration process allows you to select what works best for your family. You can register for both summer and fall or summer only or fall only or neither if your child is transitioning to another program or school.
Here are more details about the registration process.
Summer Program (Starting May 28th)
· All children (6 weeks to 12 years) attending in June and July need to be registered.
· The registration fee is $75.00 for currently enrolled children (6 weeks- 5 years) and will be credited back in June after the first week of attendance. If you register but do not attend, the fee won't be refunded. 
· The summer registration fee for ages 6 to 12 years is $75.00 and is non-refundable due to our extensive summer program and activities.

Fall Program (Starting August 5th)
· Fall is our annual enrollment period in which all attending families are required to pay the annual registration fee.
· All children (6 weeks to 12 years) attending on or after August 5th need to be registered. This applies to children who attend after school and during school breaks. 
· A non-refundable $75.00 registration fee applies to all children and a $120.00 book fee applies to K-3 and K-4 students only. An early bird book fee of $100.00 is available if paid by February 29th, after which it becomes $120.00.

Important Notes: 
· The summer registration cannot be applied to fall registration. If your child is attending both summer and fall, you must register and pay for each separately. 
** We highly encourage you to go ahead and register for the summer and/or fall ASAP.  We will open enrollment to new families on March 1st.  That means that if you have not registered by February 29th, you could lose your spot for summer and fall as we do have quite a lengthy waiting list for almost every age.
If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you,

Dena Lowe
Director
